Hello Rindge Friends,
Well it is that time of year again. The Rindge Voters get a chance to choose who they want to represent them in the coming years and what kind of town we all want Rindge to be in the future. On March 11th, at the Rindge Memorial School, please join us in supporting this terrific group of candidates that we believe to have the best interest of Rindge at heart and are willing to serve Rindge with dedication and integrity. 

These candidates have no personal agendas or self interests motivating their campaigns and this group of talented candidates will serve Rindge well.
ON MARCH 11th PLEASE cast your vote for the following Smart Growth candidates and  help elect this Winning Ticket:

Selectman 3 years:  Burt Goodrich (a very bright and talented leader)

Planning Board 3 years:  Kim McCummings and John Vorfeld (both of them are serving now on the Planning Board and doing a great job)

Planning Board 2 years:  Rick Godin (now serving on the Conservation Commission)
Planning Board 1 year:  Dave Tower (a Rindge elder statesman and a leader for sure)

Treasurer:  Helene Rogers (presently working as an accountant for the Town of Rindge and she is a CPA)

For the Zoning Board of Adjustment

ZBA:  George Carmichael (presently serving and doing a fantastic job on the ZBA)
Please VOTE NO on Article #13 #14 #15 #16.  This will save Rindge’s wetlands, signs, recreation and zoning ordinances.

Please VOTE YES on Article #2 and continue the Growth Management Ordinance.
If you want to learn more about The Rindge Citizens for Smart Growth organization and Smart Growth planning principles you can go to their website at www.rindgesmartgrowth.com . We are proud members of this organization and invite you to join with us in keeping Rindge a beautiful place to live.

